COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

 inolosures. 14th August, 1921.

Sir,

I duly received your letter of the 1oth altiwo,

P om which it is noted that the (Uwners now desire new freeboard
L rtiflcates for the steamer "EANNA". In this connexion I

Mve to inform you that when this vessel was reclassed in 1928
; o Aucikland Surveyor reported that freeboard certificates

jro not asked for, and in conseguence freecboards were

[' 1t re-assigned. It will

: romm full partioulars on ferm llh.

in view of your statement, however, that no structural
terations affecting the freeboard have been made %o this
lsgel sinee the issue of the bdriginal certifioates, new
irtificates similar to the latier are encloged, for issue to
k owners when the freeboards are marked and verified.

You should forward the usual verificiatinn of ma.rking

e T

f8ru with your report,

] A eopy of the original freeboard report is alse
- A f:)
closed for your guldance. (L"/ ;:} G . Q »
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